
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 11, 2024 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have 
been invited to and may attend a social event welcoming newly elected members of the 
Eau Claire City Council taking place at The Plus, 208 S. Barstow Street, Eau Claire. The 
event is scheduled to begin at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 16, 2024. 
 
Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and 
members of the City of Eau 
be present at the foregoing event, which is strictly social in nature.  This may constitute a 
meeting of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and members of the City of Eau 

Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as 
such, although these governmental bodies will not take any formal action at this meeting. 
 
 
  
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 

 
c: News Media 

City Clerk 
 


